National Golf Course Owners Association Affiliate

May 8, 2019

The Honorable Ken Horn
PO Box 30036

7100 Binsfeld Bldg
Lansing, Ml 48909-7536

Dear Senator Horn,

On behalf of Michigan Golf Course Association, thank you for your support
of the golf and tourism industry. The Michigan Golf Course Association
appreciates you for bringing forward Senate Bill 148, which would reinstate
the $5 million in funding for Pure Michigan.

By now, you should have received an invitation for Legislative Day on the
Capitol Lawn. Join us for lunch, along with the Michigan Golf Alliance
on June 6 from11:30am-1:30pm.

Please reach out to us at 517-482-4312, should you or your staff have
questions about the $4.6 billion economic impact of the golf industry
in Michigan.

Thanks for being a friend of the industry.

Sincerely,

Tom Schwark Jada Paisley, CMP
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